
Circular ref: 036/2022 

GOLF SIMULATOR AT 
JSAS CLUBHOUSE 

The Golf Simulator will be available for all members to use as from 
19 December 2022. 

During the launch and test period of 3 months, we will have 
members available on Monday, Wednesday and Friday (730pm 
onwards) to provide instructions and know-how for the simulator 
software. 

The Golf Section will need to register all members who will be using 
the simulator and also be part of the golfing group. A log book will 
be provided for all users to sign in. 

Until further notice, all members can use this facility without 
charges and guests are not allowed at the moment. 
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